
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
The Radio Flyer is published monthly by the Iowa City Aerohawks, a radio control flying club, and distributed free to members, by e‐mail and USPS mail. Non‐members 
may receive the newsletter by e‐mail as a PDF file, by request. Spectators are welcome at the Aerohawks’ flying field and clubhouse on Hebl Avenue, west on Melrose, 
west of HWY 218, on manicured, reclaimed land near the entrance to the Landfill. New members are welcome at any time, at any level of skill. The Club has an active, free 
instructional program for beginners. Membership is $60 annually, and the Club also requires that members volunteer help with work projects from time to time. Members 
must also join the Academy of Model Aeronautics, (the Iowa City Aerohawks are Chapter 824).  

 

 

 

Weird Weather 
 Another month of flying in the books! We’ve had some cold and 
rainy days, but that won’t stop us 
from enjoying the beautiful flying 
days in-between. The few days of 
warm weather left call for a grill 
out. Whats better than food and 
RC planes?  

 

Congrats to 
everyone 
who was 
able to 
maiden 
and get 
some new 
planes in 
the air! 

 

 
We have set a date for the annual Iowa City 
Aerohwaks Swap Meet so make sure you 
mark your calendar! It is Saturday, February 
2, 2019 at the Coralville Marriot and 
Convention Center. 
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Aerohawks  
General Meeting 

September 4th, 2018 
 

Meeting brought to order by President Dave Petsel @ 7:01PM, at the airfield. 
 
Treasurer’s report from Mary Curtis 
                            Motion to accept – Roger Schultz 
                            2nd – Larry Bailey 
                            Accepted 
 

Secretary Bill Kiesel supplied the minutes. 
Dave asked if any changes to the month’s minutes. 
None seen 
Motion to accept – Larry Bailey 
2nd – Roger Schultz 
Passed 
 
Dave mentioned that we did have some storm damage in the clubhouse and grounds. One window 
was broken. Several branches were knocked down. We will be re-evaluating our insurance and 
making sure necessary items are covered. 
 
 

OLD BUSINESS –  
 
President Dave Petsel brought forth the review of the air show.   
A big thank you for everyone who helped out. It went extremely smooth.  
We would like to throw a very special thank you out to everyone’s family that also helped out. 
 
We reviewed all of the positives of the show, and also things that we can improve on.  
The show was very successful. 
 
Reminder of the swap meet –  
February 2nd. – Saturday 
 
Discussion regarding the float fly. Still trying to put together. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

NEW BUSINESS  
 

Introduction of a new member. 
The air show was very successful in the recruitment of new members. 3 for sure. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Motion to adjourn – Larry Bailey 
2nd – Roger Schultz 
Meeting is adjourned – 8:07PM 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Club Officers 2018 
 

 
President 
Dave Petsel 
 
Vice President 
Tom Peters 
 
 
 

Field Marshall 
Bill Lee 
 
Treasurer 
Mary Curtis 
 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Bill Kiesel 
 
Information Officer 
Lizzie Peters 
 
Safety Officer 
Dion Daubenmier

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

First Tues of Month – General 
Member Meeting  

Third Tues of Month – Officer’s 
Meeting  

Every Thurs night – Club Night, when 
we get together, fly and grill at the 
club house. Bring a dish to share. 
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Important Dates 2019 

February 2nd – Swap Meet 
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